
ARE YOU IN FAVOUR OF INTRODUCING ONE PERSON ONE VOTE? 
 
Whilst the Board of Directors deal with the day to day administration of the sport the 
BHRC committee presently made up of Directors, Regional Stewards, 6 promoters 
(York, Corbiewood, Amman Valley, Tir Prince, Tregaron, Musselburgh) and the horse 
owners’ associations vote on proposals and major changes. 
 
So do you think the licence holders should have more of a direct say in the governance 
of our sport? 
 
This would mean the current BHRC committee structure being amended to include every 
licence holder (excluding grooms only licensees) having a vote on these major changes 
or proposals currently done by the above committee. 
 
It is expected that not everyone will exercise their right to vote but will have the 
opportunity under a democratic system to elect the Board and have their say on any 
major change. The majority of votes cast in favour will carry. 
 
Voting will be done to quarterly either in person/via zoom or by postal vote. 

PLEASE COMPLETE THE SURVEY: 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/RSJLGSQ 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/RSJLGSQ

